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I would like to agree that the land between Tarbert and Teviot Drive should be de-zoned
for any future development.
Apart from the contaminated soil problem, in my opinion,  there is no need for any
further development in Murieston Valley.
Since the temporary closure of the road at the railway bridge at Bellsquarry we have all
of the Valley traffic diverted down Murieston Road.
The road had been a nightmare with constant traffic speeding past so I would hate to
think what it would be like with any future development added.

Kind regards

Doreen Carter




